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August 23, 2024 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 

Re:  New organizations location and logo 

We are pleased to announce that the North Carolina Rate Bureau, NC Reinsurance Facility, and the NC 
Insurance Guaranty Association have moved to a new location as of August 26, 2024. Our new address is: 

4140 Parklake Avenue, Suite 320, Raleigh, NC 27612 

This move has enabled us to lower costs as well as provide our associates (current and future) with a 
productive work environment. Our phone numbers and email addresses remain the same, so you can still 
reach us anytime. Remittance addresses remain unchanged as well. 

The organizations have also refreshed their logos to reflect a new look and feel while still recognizing the 
identity of each organization as well as how all three organizations work together.  We are excited to roll out 
the new logos in our communications and our online presence.  

We appreciate your continued support as we embark on this exciting new chapter. 

Sincerely, 

Joanna Biliouris 
NC Rate Bureau - NC Reinsurance Facility 
General Manager 
NC Insurance Guaranty Association 
Managing Secretary 
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